
  

29 March 2021  

Dear <parent>  

I hope this newsletter finds you and your family safe and well.   

I am writing to update you on the Careers Programme and where you can find information relating 

to Careers Education at St John Henry Newman Catholic School.   

Careers Week  

The last week of every half term is a careers themed week. In every subject area, teachers will devote 

a small portion of their subject time to teaching about the different careers their subject area can 

open. During Form Time, tutors will explore a company with their Form looking at the varying roles 

and operations that exist within different companies.   

I have enclosed the timetable detailing the careers that will be explored over the coming week with 

this letter, so you can discuss with <name> the careers they have explored in school.   

School Website  

On our website, if you click on students > careers > parents you will be taken to a page that has a 

wealth of information for you to explore with <name>. As well as there being a ‘Labour Market 

Widget’ (a tool that allows you to explore jobs and their salaries) there is also an information booklet 

with further information relating to supporting your child in making important choices at different 

milestones in their school life from Year 8 right through to 6th Form.   

Labour Market Information  

The quarterly labour market information published by the local authority is updated with regularity 

on our main Careers page on the school website. I have enclosed the March LMI with this newsletter 

for your convenience. The document is quite complex, however the sections that I would encourage 

you to explore with <name> are pages 13 to 15 and 16 to 19. This will give you and <name> an 

overview of the importance of securing next steps in Further Education and the type of jobs and skills 

that are in demand in Cumbria presently.   

START Profile  www.startprofile.com  

Our school invests heavily in a website called START Careers Profile. All our students have a log in for 

the website and can explore Careers at their leisure. There is a wealth of information on START, 

including short videos from employers and employees talking about their individual experiences. I 

encourage you to have a look on there with <name> if they have a career that they are interested in.   

http://www.startprofile.com/
http://www.startprofile.com/


Subject Specific Guidance  

To further compliment our use of START, on the students section of the school website, there are 

resource booklets for every subject area. Within these booklets, there are concise pages that give 

students an overview of the types qualifications different subject areas lead onto. These are 

particularly useful to arm yourself and <name> with clear knowledge of next steps at important 

transition points including Guided Choices, Further Education and Higher Education. The links to the 

documents can be found on the website by clicking students > careers > students.   

  

Career of the Week  

Sometimes for students, despite coaxing and guidance, it can be a real challenge to see themselves in 

a future career role. This is perfectly normal and is universally acknowledged as being so amongst 

Careers Advice and Guidance specialists. To help provide an extra flavour of variety, we have a 

Career of the Week on the website. Click on students > careers > career of the week to have a look.   

Careers Advice and Guidance  

Both myself and Mrs Brookes are qualified Careers Specialists. I hold a PGCE in Careers Strategy & 

Leadership, and Mrs Brookes has a Diploma in delivering Careers Advice and Guidance. That means 

we are well positioned to deliver a vibrant careers programme underpinned by impartial Careers 

Advice and Guidance.   

In addition to offering every Year 11 and 13 student a Careers interview, we work in close 

partnership with INSPIRA to ensure our vulnerable students in Years 9 – 13 and those with an EHCP 

have a clear plan to secure appropriate ‘next steps’ at every step of the way. We involve the HOY and 

SENDCo Mrs Graham in this process as well, to ensure joined-up thinking and communication.   

For guided choices, Mrs Brookes will meet with students with an EHCP and their parents, to offer 

additional support and guidance.   

Should parents wish to find out more about specific Careers Advice and Guidance relating to their 

child, or if they would like to be involved in the guidance interviews, please contact: 

marybrookes@newman.cumbria.sch.uk.   

  

I realise there is a significant amount of information within this newsletter, however I hope you find 

it to be of use and informative.   

If you have any feedback relating to our Careers Programme, I welcome it through email:  

shaunforrester@newman.cumbria.sch.uk  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mr S. Forrester  

Assistant Headteacher  

  



 



 



 
  

  


